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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1194/04
by Charles Tannock (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Valencian Land Laws

In answer to Written Question  E-1600/031 the Commission indicated that it had requested 
information from the Spanish authorities in order ro ensure that the principle of non-discrimination 
laid down in the EC treaty has not been breached. Has the Commission received a reply from the 
Spanish Government regarding the application for 'urbanisation' by Spanish nationals and non-
Spanish EU nationals who are affected?
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